
Pilot Station sonar technician support 
 
Abstract:  This project is funded specifically to hire a local technician from the village of 
Pilot Station to assist the ADF&G in the Pilot Station Sonar operations.  It not only 
involves the ADF&G, AVCP, the local tribal office and technician, but also the whole 
community of subsistence users.  AVCP, in the first year of this project worked with the 
local tribal office and ADF&G to announce the job opening, to hire and then train the 
technician chosen.  Donald Kelly, a local from Pilot Station, was hired and returned as 
the technician for the next two years of the project.  This particular project continued to 
build strong, existing relationships between AVCP, ADF&G and the local tribal office, 
and the community for that matter.   
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